
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TAKE NOTICE that Teaneck Township (Applicant) has filed a request with the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection proposing 0.10 
acres of easements (Block 2211/Lot 1, Block 903/Lot 1, Block 902/Lot 1, Block 4701/Lot 1, Block 4704/Lot 1, Block 2210/Lot 5, Block 2701/Lot 1) 
and 0.23 acres of fee takes (Block 2211/Lot 1, Block 903/Lot 1, Block 902/Lot 1, Block 4701/Lot 1, Block 4704/Lot 1) from parkland in connection 
with the Route 4 Bridge Replacement Project over Palisade Avenue and CSX which involves improvements to the Route 4 roadway, bridge, 
subsurface drainage basin, and acceleration/deceleration lanes near Belle Avenue.  
 
Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-26.6(c) a hearing to obtain public comment on this request will be held at the Richard Rodda Community Center on July 
30, 2024 at 6 PM. 
 
All information submitted by Teaneck Township to the Department in support of this requested diversion/disposal of parkland is available for 
public inspection at Teaneck Municipal Offices, Local Library and the Department’s Office of Transactions and Public Land Administration. 
 
Written comments on the diversion/disposal request may be directed to Dean Kazinci, Teaneck Township Manager at 201-837-1600 ext. 1001 and 
818 Teaneck Road, Teaneck, NJ 07666. Please send a copy of any comments submitted on this request by email to 
publiclandcompliance@dep.nj.gov or by mail to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Office of Transactions and Public Land 
Administration, Public Land Compliance Section, 401 East State Street, 7th Floor, Mail Code 401-07, P.O. Box 420, Trenton, NJ 08625-0420 Attn: 
Bergen County Steward.  Public comment on this diversion/disposal request will be accepted during the public hearing or until August 15, 2024. 
 


